
16/03/20 
Waiver of Postponement Notice Period 
 
Due to rapidly changing headlines about possible enforced closures together with the likely future 
self-isolation of those over 70, we have now removed the notice period on postponements. Should 
you postpone at any stage due to coronavirus we will allow postponements at less than 3 months’ 
notice. 
  
 
 
16.03.20 
 
Provisional postponing and ‘pencilling in’ of alternative wedding dates 
 
You may be thinking of postponing your wedding but not want to make a decision yet. We are 
introducing a system for ‘provisional postponements’ into future dates as follows: 
  

1. If you wish to “pencil a future date into the calendar” as long the postponed date is before 
30/09/2020, you can pencil in any available date we have on the 2020 availability calendar, 
that falls before end Sept 2020. We’ll hold this second wedding date for you right up to 14 
days before your existing wedding date. This pencilled in date will only go onto the main 
Wedding Calendar if you decide to actually postpone your date. 
 

2. If you wish to pencil in a postponed wedding date into October or November 2020, then you 
would need to confirm the new ‘pencilled in’ date within 14 days. We will then officially 
move your wedding from the current date to the new date on the 2020 Wedding Calendar. 

 
3. If you wish to postpone to a later date, then you would need to formally reschedule your 

current wedding date to a new date and put your new date on the Wedding Calendar. 
  
Of course, postponements are subject to both the date being available and sufficient 
accommodation being available. 
  
This information is current as at 16/03/20 and may change. 
  

 


